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FLOWER SHOW 2024 SCHOOL CUP - GROWING CHALLENGES

Update 2 – keep an eye on the weather

Hopefully by now you have completed your planting.

It has been a good spell of day-time weather with some rain but temperatures may still drop overnight. Like all gardeners just keep an eye on the weather – it might be cool but with little rain so some watering may be required. A bit of care now will get results.

At this time of year most plants can cope with temperature changes but young plants, seedlings and germinating seeds can be at risk.

Your marigold seeds may already be showing signs of germination if you sowed them straight away. In any event, if the pot is outside and cold temperatures are forecast, bring it indoors to a warm, bright window sill, keep it moist and wait for the weather to warm up again. In a greenhouse would also be suitable.

The same applies to the sunflowers if you have chosen to start by sowing in pots but if you have put them direct into the ground,  leave well alone - they should be all right – just a wee bit slower to germinate.

By now your potatoes should be showing early signs of growth and you can soon start gradually topping up the bag – you must top the bag up completely to get the best crop of potatoes. If you get the odd blackened leaf, leave it alone and don't worry – it has probably just been caught by a bit of overnight frost which can still occur at this time of year. The damaged leaf will just drop off eventually with out affecting the plant.

The main thing is – NEVER GIVE UP!
